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Classroom Technology 

 We have completely installed new software on all the labs and servers to be ready for 
winter and spring testing on SBAC and WIDA. 

 We have replaced 8 new printers that were ordered by the schools. 

Security/Video 

 During December we replaced all the existing electronic locks to new ones and are now 
controlled from a central server system. The camera system also connects to the locks 
so we can monitor doors that have a camera positioned to show the door. 

 We are currently adding and replacing cameras with poor video at Minico. 

Work Orders 

October November December 

104 New   63 New 31 New 

121 Resolved 103 Resolved 59 Resolved 

146 Incomplete 106 Incomplete 78 Incomplete 

 


